Larkin Community College
Colaiste Pobail Lorcdin

Dear Student,

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you the very best of luck with your Leaving Certificate
results on Monday 7th of September.

Students do not come to school to get their Leaving Cert. Results. They will be available from

OQ:OOam on the Student Portal https://Ic2020.education.gov.ie/. In order to obtain your results, you
will need your exam number, student portal password and P.P.S. number.

If you are unhappy with your grade for any reason, the appeals portal will open on Monday the 14th
of September.

You will also have the option to sit one or more of the exams when they begin on the 16th of

Noven.1ber. Keep any eye on https://www.examinations.ie/ for more information on this.
Some important dates for you to remember:

® Friday 11th September: Round 1 CAO Offers at 2pm

* Wednesday 16th September: Acceptance of Round 1 offers.
® Wednesday 23rd September: Round 2 offers.

e Friday 25th September: Acceptance of Round 2 offers.

The Institute of Guidance Counsellors has produced a useful booklet for you to read through with
your parents/guardians regarding the results and potential next steps.

http://www.larkincommunitycollege.ie/resources/Guidance/Class%200f%202020%20Guide%20for%?2
0Students%20and%20Families.pdf

The Department of Education have also produced a useful question and answer section on their
website which may help to answer some of your questions.

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/ad9de-leaving-certificate-2020-your-questions-answered-
september-2020/

We understand that this can be a very stressful time for you as you decide what the next steps are.
We have made our Guidance Counsellors available to you strictly by appointment only from Monday
7th of September. It is recommended that if you are awaiting a CAO offer, you make your
appointment for Monday 14th of September.

To make an appointment, please email the Guidance Counsellor or phone the school and leave a
message. You will receive an email with a time for the meeting. You will be requested to wear a face
mask and on arrival to the school, will be given instructions on where to go.
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Larkin Community College
Coldiste Pobail Lorcdin

Please note due to Covid -19 restrictions, you will unfortunately not be permitted to walk around the

school or meet with other members of staff. Nan
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you every success as you embark on the next chapter.

Please email the school should you have queries or need any assistance at
larkinupdates@Icc.cdetb.ie

Yours singerely,
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\

Thomas Usher, Principal, Larkin Community College
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